
You’re invited to bring a close to a summer of fun! MINI of Manhattan is proud
to announce that we will be hosting MINI hospitality at Lime Rock Park in
Lakeville, CT., for the annual Rolex Vintage Sports Car Festival for the third year
running!  With all of your support we are thrilled to continue the tradition and look
forward to welcoming new MINI Motorers each and every year!

The festival runs from September 4th -7th, with MINI hospitality and Parade Laps
being offered on Monday the 7th.

Last year we were able to get 102 MINIs on to the track for Parade Laps, and we
need your help beating that number this year!! We will also be offering
refreshments, special MINI-only parking, and loads of other goodies.

As the event draws closer, discounted tickets will be available.  This is a big one,
and we hope you can all join us!

For more information or to RSVP, please contact James Lamdin at MINI of
Manhattan:

James Lamdin
Motoring Advisor

            MINI of Manhattan
555 West 57th St.

New York, NY 10019
212-314-9725

212-314-9777 (FAX)
www.mininyc.com

http://www.mininyc.com

